
25th November 2022

MESSAGE FROM MISS BLACKBURN

Good afternoon, 



Another lovely week of learning, shame about the awful weather but it’s starting to buck

up and will hopefully stay like this for the weekend.



Just a friendly reminder that we do have a school uniform, it is slightly more relaxed
than most schools but we do want to see our children in either the school sweatshirt or

a navy sweatshirt/jumper with navy/black leggings/joggers/trousers and a red polo
shirt. 



I said last week that our children have been involved with learning and activities around

Anti-Bullying. I referred to Wanda and the hundred dresses, and that the children
designed their own dresses as a reminder to be kind and to tell an adult if someone is

mean. Please find below a photograph of these dresses which is on our wall.



Have a lovely weekend!



Miss Paula Blackburn
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Next Parent Governor Meeting:

12th January - 2pm



FOBS
Friday 2nd December - wear something
wacky day in exchange for a bottle for

the Christmas tombola stall.



Squash Box
6th December - Squash Box production
at Gweek Village Hall for all children to

enjoy. Please collect your child from the
hall at the normal finish time.



Christmas Productions

 Our KS2 Production will take place at
Gweek Village Hall:

Tuesday 13th December 2.00-3.30pm
Thursday 15th December 5.30 - 7.00pm

Please collect your child from the hall on
Tuesday 13th December.



Our KS1 Production will take place in the

Poldhu classroom: 
Wednesday 14th December at 3:40pm



INSET Days
5-10 June 23

Term dates have already been sent to
you but if you need another copy then let

us know.



Sports Day
Thursday 15th June 23 at 2pm 






Rosemullion Class - Finn, for always trying his
hardest! 

Praa Sands Class - Marna, for showing amazing
resilience!

Church Cove Class - Ariel, for her descriptive
writing.

Poldhu Class - Sam, for working hard and trying his
best in all of his learning. 

of
the 

Please close all gates as you enter and leave
the school grounds to help keep our children

safe. 
If you arrive after 8.45 (KS2) or 9.00 (KS1)

please take your child to the office to sign
them in. 

If your child is going to be off, please phone
the school office, 01326 572618, before

8:45am.
Take care with children when crossing the
road as some traffic is travelling very fast.



Please do not park across the staff car park

and obstruct the entrance. 

REMINDERS

School Christmas dinner will take place on Wednesday 14th
December. Please let Linda in the office know in advance (now!) if

you require a vegan roast option.
We break up at the end of term at 1pm on Friday 16th December.

CHRISTMAS!





Church Cove class

We have had an extremely busy and fun week in our class this week. 

On Monday, we were lucky enough to have the Olympic athlete, Jordan Hart, visit our school.
She spoke to the children about her career so far and what it takes to become a high
performing athlete. The children even got to do a small work out with her. Hopefully your
children have been inspired by this event. 

On Wednesday we took a trip to Truro Museum and we took part in an Ancient Greek
workshop. The children were so engaged and loved the experience. A workshop leader
complimented the children on their excellent behaviour throughout the whole day. 

CLASS UPDATE

CAR SHARE

The next Parent Governor meeting will
take place in the Green Room (between

Mr Conway and Mr Watson's
classrooms) on 12th January at 2pm



Subsequent Meetings:



3rd March 2023 - 9am



24th April 2023 2pm



22nd June 2033 9am




PARENT GOVERNOR
MEETINGS Please contact Linda in the office if you

can arrange a regular car share with
another child in Constantine. Thank you,




SPORTS FOR CHAMPIONS
Mr Conway is delighted to advise that,

through your generous sponsorship, we
raised £632 in total for Sports For

Champions UK. Thank you very much to
everyone who contributed to this event.






*☃️🎅 Upcoming Fobs dates 🎅☃️





🌟 From now on please donate your grown out of or unwanted Xmas jumpers and wearable
accessories to our box in the school office.



🌟Dec 2nd 'Wear something wacky day!' In exchange for a bottle for our Xmas tombola stall. It

could be booze, soft drinks, bathroom bubbles, food sauces etc. THANK YOU.



🌟 Dec 6th Fobs have organised for Squashbox Theatre to come and perform his amazing
Christmas Show...it will be a hilarious treat for the Bosky & Germoe children and teachers.

Please collect your kids from the village hall.



🌟 Dec 6th is also Festive Dress Up Day in exchange for a chocolate treat to be used on one of
our Xmas fair stalls. Please send in in the morning. Kids may come to school in a Festive
jumper or accessory. If you don't have either please come and have a rummage in our

donations box on Fri 2nd to see if theres anything suitable x



🌟 Dec 9th Boskenwyn Christmas Fair! We will need volunteers to help with refreshments and
running the stalls. PLEASE LET US KNOW WELL IN ADVANCE so we can plan accordingly. There is

a sign up sheet in the office.



🌟Wanted please....soft toys for our 'adopt a toy stall' ....in clean and good conditions ready to
be loved by a new friend. Drop off in bags to the school office please.



🌟 Fobs need volunteers to help serving the refreshments at the key stage 1&2 Xmas

performances. Please let Jules or Linda know if you're able to help.



🌟 Silent Auction...one of our favourite events in the Fobs calendar is happening again soon
and we need your donations please! Sign up sheet is in the school office.

Or let Jodie or Jules know. 😍









FOBS

SWISS STUDENTS
Last summer we successfully hosted 6 Swiss Students at Boskenwyn school. The children really

enjoyed having the students present in their classes; and the students had a fabulous time gaining
valuable experience both in the school, and with their host families.



This year, we will be hosting our Swiss students from 25th June to 8th July 2023.  



Host families receive £300 per student. For that, you will need to provide accommodation, all their
meals, bring them to school and pick them up each day. (We don`t mind sending more than one

student to the same family, and they can share a bedroom). The students are all CRB checked and
they can provide proof of this. The students will be aged around 17-18 years old.



If you are interested, please let Linda in the office know so we can give an estimate of numbers to

the Swiss School. 



Thank you!











